
Harriers Newsletter
Friday, 23rd June 2023

Our Vision: to cultivate high quality education in a supportive environment, enabling 
our pupils to become kind, happy, confident individuals, ready to take on the world



Message from Mrs Coley
Welcome to the first Harriers Newsletter of term 6! Our Conditions this term are Sense of Accomplishment and Fun and Excitement 
and the children have certainly started this term with plenty of both them. Our Year 1s, 2s and 4s have all taken part in statutory 
assessments and should be very proud of themselves in doing their best. In the first week, we welcomed most of our new  Nursery 
and Reception children, for a transition morning, where they met all the adults that will support them in September and get used to 
their new environments. The rest of our children will meet their new teachers on Wednesday, 5th July. A letter will follow this week, 
giving you staffing details for next year as well as some additional information. Our Year 4 children have been very busy taking part 
in a project with Cherwell Theatre company and North Oxon Cultural Education Partnership. They have been lucky enough to work with two 
artists in residence ( a composer and costumes and props specialist) working on a performance taking place next Saturday at the Mill Arts 
Centre. I have been lucky enough to hear their rehearsals and it’s sounding and looking amazing. We wish them all the best for Saturday. Our 
thanks go to Mrs Coghlan and Mrs Jenkins for coordinating our Arts Week  and the performance and art display on Thursday afternoon. 
Displays and photographs will follow in our next newsletter. 

Kind regards,

Steph Coley



Congratulations go to 
Woodpeckers and Owls classes 

for winning the attendance bears this week.

Wrens 89.7% 94.2%

Robins 87.4% 93%

Swifts 93.6% 95.3%

Swallows 96.6% 91.3%

Doves 92.5% 87.7%

Woodpeckers 92.1% 97.6%

Kingfishers 94.3% 93.9%

Toucans 96.4% 87.9%

Red Kites 96% 95.4%

Parrots 94.2% 94.2%

Pelicans 92.1% 91%

Flamingoes 91.7% 71.6%

Eagles 91.7% 94%

Owls 95.3% 96.3%



Lower Phase
Celebration Assembly 

  9th June 2023

High Flyers

High Flyers



Upper Phase
Celebration Assembly 

9th June 2023
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Lower Phase
Celebration Assembly 

  16th June 2023
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Punctuality
Celebrating success outside of  school



Upper Phase
Celebration Assembly 

16th June 2023



Upcoming Dates 

● 27th June  9.15-9.45am Year 5 Book ‘n’ 
Brew

● 29th June sports day ( details sent via 
Ping)

● Year 4 “tell your story” festival at the Mill
● 3rd July Early Years to Cotswold Wildlife 

Park
● 5th July Years 1-6 transition day
● 6th July reserve sports day
● 7th July Year 3 trip to Bournemouth
● 12th & 13th July Year 6 production
● 14th July Year 4 camp out
● 18th July Harriers Got Talent
● 20th July Year 6 Leavers Party
● 21st July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 
● 21st July End of term 1.30pm



Nursery

This term we are learning all 
about animals and where they 
live. 

We have learnt the word habitat 
and the children are finding lots 
of different places where animals 
might live around school.

We had a hunt in forest school 
for animals and found evidence 
of insects, birds and perhaps 
some mammals too!



Nursery

We have lots to celebrate in 
nursery this week too!

We love to hear all about what 
you get up to at home and this 
week we have two achievements 
to celebrate.

Nelly has been successful in her 
gymnastics and Jonah in his 
swimming.

Well done both for their hard 
work!



EYU!

We have been enjoying Sports 
Week this week, doing lots of fun 
sporting activities.

On Monday we ran a mile, doing a 
few laps of our field!



Year 1

Year 1 had a great morning 
at the multi skills festival at 
Wykham Park Academy. 
They took part in lots of fun 
activities and games, whilst 
also enjoying the sunshine. 
They represented Harriers 
really well and made us 
proud. Well done to all of 
them for taking part!



Year 2
Year 2 had a lovely time at 
their book and brew morning. 
They loved sharing stories 
with other adults and 
children. Thank you to those 
who attended. 



Year 3 

Year 3 loved designing, making 
and selling their products for 
young enterprise! 

We had lots of ideas for what 
we should make and sell and it 
is clear that we have many 
young entrepreneurs in our 
midst.



Year 4
Year 4 were very 
fortunate to have a 
workshop with a 
costume specialist!

The pupils created 
different accessories for 
them to use during the 
‘Tell Your Story Festival’ 
on the 1st of July! 

The children created 
some beautiful 
butterflies using their 
excellent creativity! 



Year 5   

Year 5 were inspired by a piece of artwork 
commissioned by Oprah Winfrey in 1988 to celebrate 
Maya Angelou. This painted story quilt is a tribute to 
the universal wisdom and strength of Maya Angelou, 
writer, poet, thinker, and human being. Each child 
from Year 5 has created a piece of the quilt.

Flamingo Class represented 
Harriers at Planting in the Park 
and won Highly Commended for 
their work. 



Year 6 

In the past two weeks, Year 6 have 
been working hard on planning a 
holiday in pairs. The children have 
started using excel to record all of 
their research including the 
itinerary, the cost of activities, the 
cost of food as well as using 
formulas to help them calculate 
costs. 

We have also been rehearsing for 
our production, which will take 
place in mid July. The children have 
done so brilliantly well to develop 
their speaking and acting skills in 
such a short period of time.



Young Enterprise 
Afternoon Sale 
9th June 2023 



Our wild flower meadow is looking 
wonderful at the moment. Do stop and 
have a look next time you go past. 

We have seen lots of signs of a 
variety of insects in this space. It is so 
lovely to see (and hear!) so many 
bees visiting our wild flowers. 



Keeping our children safe 

We are always looking for ways to support our children and families both in and 
out of school. The Anna Freud Centre website offers lots of advice, resources and 
support that might be useful. 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/ 

If you have any questions or                                                                                               
concerns please feel free to speak                                                                                     
to your child’s teacher.                                                                             . 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/


Tell Your Story Festival 
Cherwell Theatre Company are pleased to announce their second ‘Tell Your 

Story Festival’, a fun filled weekend of comedy, music, drama, film screenings 
and interactive workshops for all the family!

When? 
1-2 July 2023

Where?
You can explore our 4 themed pop-up event spaces in Castle Quay Shopping 
Centre or wander over to The Mill Arts Centre with performances, events and 

workshops taking place all weekend. 

The festival is free to attend (a few of the performances and events require a 
ticket in advance at a small cost).

Audiences can enjoy the weekend exploring showcases from Cherwell 
Theatre Company’s Youth Theatre, Oxford Imps' improvisation troupe, a 
Hallpike & Sparkes Improvised Storytelling Performance will take place, 
alongside many others. Or you can give it a go yourself by joining in with 
workshops like Body Percussion, a Special FX makeup workshop or even a 
drop in illustration activity running all weekend.

For more information please visit - 
www.cherwelltheatrecompany.co.uk/tell-your-story-festival

http://www.cherwelltheatrecompany.co.uk/tell-your-story-festival


Keeping our children safe online
Social Media Influencers 

What is an Influencer? An influencer is somebody prominent on a 
social media platform such as YouTube and Instagram, who have a 
high number of followers. Influencers share their opinions/ideas and 
may be paid to advertise/promote products through their account. 
Whist there are some great influencers, there are some that choose 
to share their own opinions, which could be misogynistic or racist for 
example. These opinions can be expressed or interpreted as fact. It is 
important to talk to your child about the spread of misinformation 
online and how we should fact check and critically analyse what we 
see and hear online. What we see on social media platforms is 
influenced by algorithms, which predict what type of content we are 
most likely to interact with. Whilst there are benefits of algorithms, it 
can mean that once we start looking at certain content, our social 
media feed can become more aligned with that opinion, so we don’t 
see a balanced picture. You can find out more here: 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/algorithms/

ONLINE BULLYING RESOURCES

ProjectEVOLVE has released 
resources with a focus on online 
bullying which includes helping 
pupils to recognise unkind online 
behaviour, accessing support and 
reporting any concerns.
.
The resources are aimed at children 
ages 3 -11 and are free to access

Access them here: ProjectEVOLVE 
toolkit.

https://www.childnet.com/blog/algorithms/
https://projectevolve.co.uk/toolkit/
https://projectevolve.co.uk/toolkit/


Support outside Harriers 





Activities outside Harriers



Activities outside Harriers


